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Battelle Memorial Institute License No. SNM-7
Columbus Operations Docket No. 070-00008

ATTN: Kenneth C. Brog, Ph.D.
Vice President

Environmental Safety and Health
505 King : venue
Col umt.u:,, OH 43201-2693

Dear Dr. Brog:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED APRIL 26, 1994

This acknowledges receipt of Stephen J. Layendecker's letter dated May 24,
1994, in response to our letter dated April 26, 1994, transmitting a Notice
of Violation.

In Mr. Layendecker's response, he indicated that documentation on the proper
disposition of a 0.05 microcurie (1.85x10' becquerel), plutonium-239 disk
source had been located. This was one of nine sources for which final
disposition information was unavailable at the time of our inspection. We
acknowledge this information and remind you that the NRC will continue to
monitor this issue (IFI No. 070-00008/94001-01) until information on the
disposition of the other eight sources is provided.

Your corrective actions for the violation appear adequate and will be examined
during future inspections.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL LL. ; 2 .,L._ .. , , ,

W. L. Axelson, Director |

Division of Radiation Safety and
Safeguards

cc: R. Owens, Ohio Department
of Health

T. Baillicul, U. S. Department
iof Energy
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